

Your kindness means so much to the children of Boys Town.

Lyn S Romano PO Box 721 2293 Heavenly Brickks Charitable Foundation Goldens Bridge, NY 10526-0721 հիկո<sup>ւս</sup>ադութիագիրեկ**ո**ւհարգիրթգրթեւն

November 2024

Dear Friend,

Thank you so much for your gift

You are a true blessing to our children!

Thanksgiving and Christmas hold special significance at Boys Town - the joyful spirit that returns when our kids become part of a healthy, loving family. It's one of the greatest gifts any child can receive... a true miracle.

Our kids' lives are filled with cherished memories that will remain with them forever, memories that lighten their troubles and strengthen their souls. Happy and sacred holiday traditions have been part of Boys Town's Christmas celebrations for more than 100 years.

On behalf of all our children and families, I want to wish you the happiest of holiday seasons and thank you for your heartfelt prayers and generosity to bring hope, faith and love into the lives of our children.

Sincerely,

Father Jeff Mollner

National Director of Mission & Spirituality

Fr. Left Mollner

P.S. As a thank you for supporting Boys Town kids, we want to give you exclusive access to our new Grandparenting Principles free email series! Once a week for four weeks, you'll receive advice and strategies, plus a teaching activity for you and your grandchild.

Visit www.boystown.org/special-offer or scan our QR Code to get the first issue today!

Boys Town is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit recognized by the IRS, all donations to Boys Town are tax deductible in accordance with IRS regulations. No goods and services were provided in exchange for your contribution. Please retain this document for your tax records. Boys Town follows a policy of non-discrimination in accordance with the law. EIN: 47-0376606

Fother Flanagan's Boys' Home | | Boys Town, Nebraska 68010 | 800-217-3700 | boystown.org/give



farebook.com/Boy«Town



[O] instagram.com/BoysTown

